Town of Elk Mound Solid Waste and Recycling Notice
The Elk Mound Solid Waste and Recycling site will remain open January 1, 2021
The new hours will be as follows:

Wednesdays:  Noon – 4:00 p.m.  November1 -April 1  
                                         2:00 p.m. – 6:00 p.m. April 1-Nov 1

Saturdays:  8:00 a.m. – 3:00 p.m. year around.

The new Solid Waste District plans to go to “Single Stream Recycling”.  
The only changes that residents will notice is the name on the gate and the site will be open more hours than it currently is.  This will begin on January 1, 2021






